
 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

This week it has been Anti Bullying Week of which we started with World Kindness Day. Throughout the 

week, the children have been learning about how they can ‘Make a Noise’ .  From odd socks to word art, we 

have completed many exciting learning tasks to help us to understand more about how we can be active in 

making a change and sharing kindness. 

 

 

 

 

 

   “We should be kind” George. 

 

 

Wishing you all a peaceful weekend.  

God bless and see you all on Monday at 8.40am. 

Mrs Holland  

St Philip’s Catholic Primary School 

Christ at the Centre 

Phone: 0161 483 0977                   

Email: headteacher@st-philips.stockport.sch.uk 

                       Website:https://www.stphilipsstockport.co.uk/  

Rejoice   Respect Resilience 

World Kindness Day - 13th November 2023 

 

Headteacher Awards: 

 
Reception Naomi, Finley 

Scarlett, Ava 

Year 1 Josie. 

Year 2 Frank, Vader, 

Frankie. 

Year 3 Scarlett, Melia 

Year 4 Isaac, Kaylie-Rose 

Year 5 Junior, Lilly. 

Year 6 Evan. 

Gates open at 8.40am    School Day ends at 3pm Learning Activities begin at 8.45am 

 “We should tell someone” 
Frank 
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Mass at St Philip’s is on Saturday evening at 6pm, Sunday Mass at St Peter’s is to 8.30am, 

10.00am and 6.00pm. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

November  

20th Bring Christmas Cups into school 

21st Year 4 and 5 History Workshops 

21st School Photo Day 

24th Flu Vaccinations 

24th Christmas Fair 6—8pm 

25th Family Mass at St Philip’s 6pm 

December 

8th Comfy clothes day for Christmas Wrap 

11th Poetry Week 

13th Reception and KS1 Nativity 2pm 

14th Reception and KS1 Nativity 9.15am 

15th Christmas Wrap 

20th Christmas Lunch 

20th Music and Mince Pies (all welcome) 9am 

21st Christmas Party Day 

21st School closes for Christmas at 1.30pm 

Changes in red                   

Christmas Wrap 

On Friday 8th December, the children are invited to 

come to school wearing appropriate cosy clothes or 

warm pyjamas for donations for our Christmas Wrap. 

Thank you for your support. 

Christmas Fair 

The PTA have been working hard to organise another 

fun—filled Christmas Fair on 24th November. If you 

are able to help on the night or donate a raffle prize 

then please can you contact Sarah Western or let the 

school office know on admin@st-

philips.stockport.sch.uk 

Attendance  

Please ensure that all absences are reported to the 

school office—thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that the gates open at 8.40am for all of 

our children and their learning activities begin at 

8.45am each day. Our school target for  attendance is 

96%. 

Reception 90.5% 

Year 1 87.8% 

Year 2 94.8% 

Year 3 93.6% 

Year 4 87.3% 

Year 5 93.9% 

Year 6 91.2% 

 

School Photographs 

Cheese! A reminder that it is individual school photo 

day on Tuesday 21st November.  


